
Please Save Your Holiday 

Bags! 

KSA will be collecting gently used holiday gift 

bags and tissue paper the week of January 8-12 

for next year’s Holiday Boutique. Please bring 

them in and put in the bin at the front of the 

school or send in with your student.  

Thank you! 



www.kinaskitchenbar.com/contact


C H I L I 

C O O K-O F F

KENWOOD SCHOOL ASSOCIATION

The Chili Cook-Off is a fiery fun event that gets kids cooking!
Anyone in Kenwood School or the Kenwood Community can

enter a chili for judging. The winner gets ultimate bragging
rights. Enjoy this free event, and taste some delicious and

interesting chilies. What better way to get to know the other
students and families at Kenwood School.

February 2nd, 2024 6:00-8:00 PM

Kenwood Depot

To Enter a Chili  or Volunteer visit:
https://www.kenwoodschoolassociation.com/chili-cook-off

Can you donate wine to the event? Do you have a raffle
prize to contribute? We are looking for donations. 

Please contact us at ksadocs1994@gmail.com

https://www.kenwoodschoolassociation.com/chili-cook-off
mailto:ksadocs1994@gmail.com


WINTER After School Enrichment

Itʼs time to get crafty! With lots of fun hands-on activities, youʼll make all sorts 
of cool creations. Each week will have a theme: Trip to the Beach, Under the 
Sea, Wild about Animals, On the Road, Exploring Outer Space, and Winter 
Wonderland. Get creative and make something fabulous for yourself, your 
family, and friends!

GRADES K-3  |  WEDNESDAYS (6 weeks) 
January 24 - February 28, 2024

1:40PM - 3:00PM
FEE - $110 per student

TO ENROLL: SquareUp Link: https://square.link/u/YdcmfbVf
Please EMAIL me if you have registration issues or any questions about the 

class @ catharynhatcher@gmail.com 
INSTRUCTOR: Cathy Hatcher 

Cathy has taught enrichment for over 15 years in Sonoma County. She received both her B.A. and M.A. from Sonoma State 
University with an emphasis on Education and Psychology. She has created over 30 classes for students ages 5-14.

Please note: Students attending Cougar Club will be walked over to class and back to 
the club after class.

https://square.link/u/YdcmfbVf
mailto:catharynhatcher@gmail.com
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